
The objective of the workshop was to review the proposed curriculum with the stakeholders 

drawn from the College of Architecture and Engineering (CAE), Institute of Nuclear Science and 

Technology (INST), College of Biological and Physical Sciences (CBPS), Ministry of Energy 

and Petroleum, Engineers Board of Kenya (EBK), Institute of Engineers of Kenya (IEK) and 

players from the oil industry. 

This was in a bid to finalize the development of the curriculum for presentation to University of 

Nairobi Senate for approval. Once approved the course will be offered at the School of 

Engineering commencing in the 2014/2015 academic year  
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